
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
August 18, 2020 
 

 
Dear Shareholders of JNC Resources Inc. 
 
 
An incorrect version of the Notice and Information Circular were inadvertently filed on SEDAR 
on August 17th, 2020. Please disregard these documents and refer to the filing on August 18, 
2020. We apologize for any confusion or inconvenience this may have caused. 
 
 

 
Yours truly,   
 
  
ODYSSEY TRUST COMPANY  
 
 
 

 

 


